
  acceptable 5485 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  acceptable 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness
(as gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
 figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- {acceptable}, benefit, favour, gift, grace(-ious), joy,
liberality, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  be 5463 # chairo {khah'-ee-ro}; a primary verb; to be
"cheer"ful, i.e. calmly happy or well-off; impersonally,
especially as salutation (on meeting or parting), be well: --
farewell, {be} glad, God speed, greeting, hall, joy(-fully),
rejoice.[ql

  be 5479 # chara {khar-ah'}; from 5463; cheerfulness, i.e. calm
delight: -- gladness, X greatly, (X {be} exceeding) joy(-ful, -
fully, -fulness, -ous).[ql

  benefit 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness (as
gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, {benefit}, favour, gift, grace(-ious), joy,
liberality, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  exceeding 5479 # chara {khar-ah'}; from 5463; cheerfulness, i.
e. calm delight: -- gladness, X greatly, (X be {exceeding}) joy(-
ful, -fully, -fulness, -ous).[ql

  farewell 5463 # chairo {khah'-ee-ro}; a primary verb; to be
"cheer"ful, i.e. calmly happy or well-off; impersonally,
especially as salutation (on meeting or parting), be well: --
{farewell}, be glad, God speed, greeting, hall, joy(-fully),
rejoice.[ql

  favour 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness (as
gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, {favour}, gift, grace(-ious), joy,
liberality, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  gift 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness (as
gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, favour, {gift}, grace(-ious), joy,
liberality, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  glad 5463 # chairo {khah'-ee-ro}; a primary verb; to be
"cheer"ful, i.e. calmly happy or well-off; impersonally,
especially as salutation (on meeting or parting), be well: --
farewell, be {glad}, God speed, greeting, hall, joy(-fully),
rejoice.[ql

  gladness 5479 # chara {khar-ah'}; from 5463; cheerfulness, i.e.
 calm delight: -- {gladness}, X greatly, (X be exceeding) joy(-
ful, -fully, -fulness, -ous).[ql

  God 5463 # chairo {khah'-ee-ro}; a primary verb; to be
"cheer"ful, i.e. calmly happy or well-off; impersonally,
especially as salutation (on meeting or parting), be well: --
farewell, be glad, {God} speed, greeting, hall, joy(-fully),
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rejoice.[ql

  grace 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness (as
gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, favour, gift, {grace}(-ious), joy,
liberality, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  greatly 5479 # chara {khar-ah'}; from 5463; cheerfulness, i.e.
calm delight: -- gladness, X {greatly}, (X be exceeding) joy(-
ful, -fully, -fulness, -ous).[ql

  greeting 5463 # chairo {khah'-ee-ro}; a primary verb; to be
"cheer"ful, i.e. calmly happy or well-off; impersonally,
especially as salutation (on meeting or parting), be well: --
farewell, be glad, God speed, {greeting}, hall, joy(-fully),
rejoice.[ql

  hall 5463 # chairo {khah'-ee-ro}; a primary verb; to be
"cheer"ful, i.e. calmly happy or well-off; impersonally,
especially as salutation (on meeting or parting), be well: --
farewell, be glad, God speed, greeting, {hall}, joy(-fully),
rejoice.[ql

  in 4796 # sugchairo {soong-khah'-ee-ro}; from 4862 and 5463;
to sympathize in gladness, congratulate: -- rejoice {in} (with).
[ql

  joy 5463 # chairo {khah'-ee-ro}; a primary verb; to be
"cheer"ful, i.e. calmly happy or well-off; impersonally,
especially as salutation (on meeting or parting), be well: --
farewell, be glad, God speed, greeting, hall, {joy}(-fully),
rejoice.[ql

  joy 5479 # chara {khar-ah'}; from 5463; cheerfulness, i.e.
calm delight: -- gladness, X greatly, (X be exceeding) {joy}(-
ful, -fully, -fulness, -ous).[ql

  joy 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness (as
gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, favour, gift, grace(-ious), {joy},
liberality, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  liberality 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness
(as gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
 figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, favour, gift, grace(-ious), joy,
{liberality}, pleasure, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  pleasure 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness
(as gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
 figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, favour, gift, grace(-ious), joy,
liberality, {pleasure}, thank(-s, -worthy).[ql

  rejoice 4796 # sugchairo {soong-khah'-ee-ro}; from 4862 and
5463; to sympathize in gladness, congratulate: -- {rejoice} in
(with).[ql

  rejoice 5463 # chairo {khah'-ee-ro}; a primary verb; to be
"cheer"ful, i.e. calmly happy or well-off; impersonally,
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especially as salutation (on meeting or parting), be well: --
farewell, be glad, God speed, greeting, hall, joy(-fully),
{rejoice}.[ql

  speed 5463 # chairo {khah'-ee-ro}; a primary verb; to be
"cheer"ful, i.e. calmly happy or well-off; impersonally,
especially as salutation (on meeting or parting), be well: --
farewell, be glad, God {speed}, greeting, hall, joy(-fully),
rejoice.[ql

  thank 5485 # charis {khar'-ece}; from 5463; graciousness (as
gratifying), of manner or act (abstract or concrete; literal,
figurative or spiritual; especially the divine influence upon
the heart, and its reflection in the life; including gratitude):
-- acceptable, benefit, favour, gift, grace(-ious), joy,
liberality, pleasure, {thank}(-s, -worthy).[ql

  with 4796 # sugchairo {soong-khah'-ee-ro}; from 4862 and 5463;
to sympathize in gladness, congratulate: -- rejoice in ({with}).
[ql
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